From: Obegi, Doug <dobegi@nrdc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 4:25 PM

To: Maria Rea (maria.rea@noaa.gov); Howard Brown - NOAA Federal
Subject: enclosures to letter regarding ROC

Attachments: Enclosure 1.pdf

Dear Maria and Howard,
Per my last email, attached please find the first of 5 enclosures to our letter to NMFS.

Thanks,
Doug

DOUG OBEGI
Senior Attorney*
Water Program

NATURAL RESOURCES
DEFENSE COUNCIL

111 SUTTER ST., 218T FLOOR
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94104
T 415.875.6100
DOBEGI@NRDC.ORG
NRDC.ORG

Please save paper.
Think before printing.

* Admitted to practice in California



